Subject: Monday Matters: Happy Holidays

Monday, December 13, 2021 at 8:00:56 AM Eastern Standard Time

From: Dodge, Gail To: Dodge, Gail

CC: Whitfield, Tiffany L.

## Dear Colleagues:

I want to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy and relaxing holiday break. I appreciate everything you have done to advance our teaching and research mission during 2021, despite the many challenges. I think we can all be very proud of how we responded to the pandemic and how we kept moving forward. Hopefully we will have lots of students graduating on Saturday!

Best Wishes and Happy New Year! Gail

Gail Dodge Dean, College of Sciences Old Dominion University 757-683-3432